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Submission: My submission relates to the proposed feed-in tariff range to be set for the coming 2013/2014 period. I do not
qualify for the Solar Bonus Scheme and am currently receiving 8c/kWh fed back to the grid. This is grossly unfair when I am
paying 36¢/kWh. The most fair and equitable arrangement would be a 1:1 kWh swap. For every kWh I feed to the grid when I
am not using it would result in a kWh I receive from the retailer free of charge. This would be simple to administer and a much
fairer arrangement. Thank you. e
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